
Submitter: Juniper Harwood 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Housing and Development 

Measure: SB611 

Oregonians are already struggling enough as is, with our homeless crisis being a 

major problem for years. Nobody can afford these rent hikes. Landlords with 

intentions to bleed tenants dry do not operate with the welfare of people in mind, and 

I cannot stand by that.  


